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TRANSNUCLEAR

AN AREVA COMPANY

November 7, 2012
E-33765

Attn: Document Control Desk

Division of Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

One White Flint North

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

Subject:  Notification for Fabrication of the First Packaging under CoC 9302
(Docket No. 71-9302)

Pursuant to 10 CFR 71.93(c), Transnuclear, Inc. (TN) notifies that the fabrication of transport
packaging Model No. NUHOMS®-MP197HB approved under Certificate of Compliance (CoC)
No. 9302, Revision 5 will start on February 1, 2013 at the following location:

Hitachi Zosen

1, Ariake, Nagasu-Machi
Tamana-Gun Kumamoto 869-0193
Japan

TN will support the NRC staff for inspection of material, packaging and facility and any test
deemed necessary. Should the NRC staff require additional information, please do not hesitate
to contact Mr. Kamran Tavassoli at 410-910-6944 or me at 410-910-6933.

Sincerely,

Z

Clark Vanderniet,
Director of Regulatory Affairs

cc: Michael D. Waters, Licensing Branch Chief (NMSS/SFST)
Kimberly J. Hardin, Project Manager (NMSS/SFST) as follows:

7135 Minstrel Way, Suite 300, Columbia, MD 21045 N
Phone: 410-910-6900 ¢ Fax: 410-910-6902



